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Announcement 17-32   

Date: September 8, 2017   

Topic: Office Closure due to Hurricane Irma 

Due to Hurricane Irma, PennyMac’s Tampa Operations Center is closing early today, September 8, 2017, 

and will likely be closed Monday September 11, 2017. 

This closure may be extended if necessary based on the impact of the storm.  Please continue to contact 

your normal representatives as an out of office response will provide alternative communication 

methods for status inquiries or issue escalations. 

We will provide further updates next week if any extended office closure is necessary and/or if there are 

significant effects to file or pend review turn times. 

 

Please contact your Sales Representative with any questions. 


